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United States 
Coast Guard 

DOT Declassification/Release Instructions on File 

Mr. Gharith pendragon 
47-649 Ahuimanu Road 
Kaneohe, HI 96744 

Dear Sir: 

300 Ala Moana Blvd. 
Honolulu. Hawaii 96850-4982 

Phone ( 8 0 8 ) 5 4 1- 2 3 1 0 

5726 
Serial 31302 

Thank you for your letter of October 19, 1989; and 
congratulations on your new teaching position. I assume that 
this is an advancement for you and, though I'm sure Hawaii will 
be missed, you'll have an opportunity to more fully utilize and 
share your considerable talents. 

You might be interested to know that San Antonio is within 
the boundaries of the Eighth coast Guard District. If you have 
occasion or desire to contact my counterpart there, the address 
is: 

Commander (osr) 
Eighth Coast Guard District 
Hale Boggs Federal Building 
500 Camp Street 
New Orleans, LA 70130-3396 

Best wishes for success in the future. 

Sincerely, 

- ~:/~-Z- -t...~''''''''"'---

CUSHMAN 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Search and Rescue Branch 
By direction of the Commander 
Fourteenth Coast Guard District 
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